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From: Steffy Reader <steffyreader@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 8:04 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter-Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

Dear Board, 
 
We are Santa Clara County residents concerned for the health of our Bay ecosystem. 
 
Unless the Bay-Delta Plan ensures at least a 60% unimpeded flow from February through June every year, the 
vitality of the ecosystem is at risk.  
 
Therefore, we urge you to adopt Alternative 4. 
 
sincerely yours, 
 
Stephanie Reader 
Paul George 
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